
May 4, 1978

Arthur J . Stevens, Esquire
Vice President/General Counsel
Lorillard
666 Fifth Avenue
New York, New York 10017

THE TOBACCO INSTITUTE, INC .
1776 K,STREET, NORTHWEST I WASHINGTON, D .C. 20006 1 202/296-843'4
OUR NEW GENERAL OFFICE NUMBER IS 202/457-4800

ROGER MOZINGO
Vice President
2031457-4816

Dear Art :

The attached memorandum will give you as much as we
know presently about the situation in Westchester . Thanks
for bringing it to our attention .

On South Carolina S 217, we have been on top of the
bill since day one . We are encouraged at present .

Regards .
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Attachment

Source:  http://industrydocuments.library.ucsf.edu/tobacco/docs/zzpg0121
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Source:  http://industrydocuments.library.ucsf.edu/tobacco/docs/zzpg0121


